
Headwaters Roundtable – Last
before summer ’19
Welcome to the last Headwaters District Roundtable before we
break for the summer!

This will be a monthly meeting of Unit and District Leaders
for discussion and exchange of best practices and ideas. Your
District Key 3 and commissioners will be there to answer any
questions  you  may  have  and  provide  you  with  important
information  on  upcoming  events.

We will not have another District Roundtable until September,
so we hope that everyone has a great summer camp season and we
will see you in the fall!

 

This Roundtable will be a more casual event at Camp Resolute. 
Please join us!
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